
From: Patricia Walsh
To: ETF SMB Board Feedback
Subject: Remove the exclusion for transgender health care
Date: Monday, August 20, 2018 11:31:41 PM

Dear Members of the Group Insurance Board,

[YOUR NAME, title if applicable, and contact info]

WTH?  Identify a group of employees and deny them the same benefits other employees are 
receiving?  And please don’t cite “religious freedom” nonsense.  

THIS is religious freedom:  A citizen is allowed to BE any religion she chooses.  She can 
worship in the church/temple/mosque/whatnot of her choice.  She can wear clothing of her 
choice, including headscarves, hijab, hook & eyes closings, etc.   She will not be executed nor 
jailed nor otherwise excluded nor punished for that practice.

AND SO SHALL ALL THE OTHER PEOPLE OUTSIDE ANY SINGLE RELIGION NOT 
BE PUNISHED, EXECUTED, JAILED OR EXCLUDED JUST BECAUSE THEY DO NOT 
PRACTICE ANY RELIGION.  

My tax money has helped to support war, and execution, and police who sometime murder 
unarmed people for decades and decades now.  There are against my religion!  I have had no 
success imposing MY religious convictions.

Pat Walsh
Port Washington WI 
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